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Hi Princess,

Great news! Honolulu CC just received notification that some of our certificate programs are now eligible for financial
aid. Please change the following Banner Program Codes from not financial aid eligible to financial aid eligible:

CA-CARP-CF
CA-CARP-FRM
CA-CARP-FI
CA-CENT-ISA
CA-CENT-NT

Once the changes are made in Banner, please let me know so that we can officially announce to the campus that we are
now able to process financial aid for students in these programs.

If you have any questions or need more information, please let me know.

Thank you,
jannine

Jannine Oyama

Honolulu Community College
Financial Aid Office

874 Dillingham Blvd
Honolulu, HI 96817

Phone: (808) 845-9231
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